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19th November 2021 

 

 

Dear families, 

                                                 

As you are no doubt aware, we are fast approaching Christmas.  I’m sure that you 

are already inundated with lists of things that your children want passing on to Father 

Christmas. 

 

Here at Bournville School, we are busy preparing for his visit as well as other exciting 

events. 

Pantomime – 14th December 2021 

 

Performances are at 09:30 and at 17:00. 

This year we are putting on our very own production of Cinderella & Rockerfella – a 

modern, panto-style reworking of a classic tale.   

All children will be involved in the production including singing in the choir and chorus 

roles. However, the main roles will be prioritised for children in year 6 and year 5. 

 

A separate letter will be sent out giving more details regarding auditions, which will 

take place on Monday 22nd November 2021. 

 

The two separate performances will be ticketed events only to ensure that all families 

are able to attend. 

 

End of Term Party – 10th December 2021 

 

We are holding an end of term party for all children on 10th December 2021, after 

school. Children are welcome to come to school in their own clothes as the party will 

start immediately after school has finished.  It is anticipated that this event will finish at 

17:00.  More details will be shared with you closer to the date. 

 

Father Christmas Visit – 17th December 2021 

 

We have arranged for an extra special visit from Father Christmas to Bournville School 

to meet all of the children on the last day of term - Friday 17th December.  He has said 

that he is able to make it and will have presents for everyone.  To help facilitate this, 

we are asking for a voluntary donation of £2 per child. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

S Brown 

Interim Associate  Headteacher 


